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EDWARDSVILLE - Beginning Wednesday, May 23, 2018, Korte-Luitjohan will be 
closing the 100 block of North Fillmore Street for the construction of a crosswalk. This 
work is anticipated to be completed on Friday, May 25, 2018.

The City encourages motorists to use alternate routes and appreciates the cooperation of 
all residents during this process.

Please contact Public Works at (618)692-7535 with any questions.


